
St Elizabeth’s Catholic Primary School                     

Part of the Holy Cross Catholic MAC  of schools 

Newsletter  42                     Thursday 21st July 2022               
Head Teacher: Mr M Doyle          Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs J Miles     

Telephone:  02476 687 527          E-Mail:  admin@st-elizabeths.coventry.sch.uk     

Twitter:  @SECPSCoventry           Website:  www.st-elizabeths.coventry.sch.uk  

 

We break up today for our summer holidays after another happy and successful 

school year and thank God for the many blessings we have enjoyed throughout 

the year. Of course, it has been another year of challenge due to the covid                       

pandemic, particularly during the autumn and spring terms but once again,                        

despite massive disruptions, our children rose to every change and challenge       

they faced and kept returning to their learning, with the same enjoyment and                         

eagerness to learn. Thank you to you, our parents and carers, who have remained steadfast                             

in your support of our school and your dedication to our children.      

Our continued thanks must go to our dedicated staff team for an incredible year of service to                         

our children and families. So many times, in so many ways, our staff displayed an amazing level                            

of dedication and professionalism to overcome the obstacles and disruptions to teaching and                       

learning, supporting children, families and each other to ensure our classes and our                        

children received the very best despite illness and absence.                                                                 

Our continued thanks to Father Moses, Sister Olivia and Sister Joan for their example of 

faith and their vocation to our school and parish and our school Governors, chaired by 

Ann Harkin,  who continue to be an enormous support throughout this year.           

  We finally sadly say goodbye to our fantastic Year 6 of 2022, we wish you well as you continue                   

your educational journey knowing you are ready for Year 7 and the next steps of your learning.                             

Thank you and well done for being such a wonderful year group and leaders of St. Elizabeth’s.                      

We now look forward to a period of rest and then to our return in September.                                                 

Have a wonderful summer holiday and stay safe over the summer. 

God bless.                                                                                                                             

Mr Doyle. 

School Virtue Focus:  Attentive and Discerning -                                                                                                                     

Attentive to their experience and to their vocation; and                                                                               

discerning about the choices they make and the effects of those choices.                                

This weeks school attendance: 94.9%     School target attendance 97%                                                                                               

This weeks winning classes are: Year 6   97.8%                                                                                                                             

Rec: 86.7%  Year 1: 93.3% Year 2: 83.4%  Year 3: 86%  Year 4: 78.4%   Year 5: 85.2%  Year 6: 97.8%                           



Diary Dates…                                                                                                                                                                                                             

School starts back on                             

Tuesday 6th September 8.40am 

Wednesday Word for the week is… Lord’s Prayer 

Our Father, who art in heaven, hallowed be thy name; thy 

will be done on earth as it is in heaven.  Give us each day our daily bread, 

and forgive us our trespasses, as we forgive those who trespass against us;                            

and lead us not into temptation, but deliver us from evil.                                                                   

Amen.                                                                                                                         

            Reception Vocabulary 
‘Extending Language in EYFS’ We are sharing new words and vocabulary you 

can discuss and share with your child at home each week/fortnight. 
Please make a note of the ‘new’ words below and try to find time to discuss 

their meaning and find ways to use within a conversation or sentence. 
Friend, strong. contents, village, forest, edge, unique  

Our children are expected back in school for the start of the autumn term on                                                 

Tuesday 6th September at 8.40am. Please take this into consideration when planning 

your summer holidays. Please also be reminded that the school has a no earrings policy, 

so, if your child is having their ears pierced this summer, please do this in the first week 

so they will be able to take their earrings out when we return to school in September.                                       


